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Hello, David Searles,
 
Attached please find correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Best,
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

 
July 18, 2024  
 
Via email to:  
 
Re: Public Records Request  
 
 
Dear Mr. Searles:  
 
I write in response to your Public Records Act request received by the Attorney General’s Office 
on July 15, 2024, in which you requested:  
 

“This is to request a copy of the email by Timothy Connors of your office addressed 
to Stuart Shurr of DAIL and others, to which Mr. Schurr responded to July 18, 2022 at 
1:07 pm.” 

 
Enclosed you will find the record that is responsive to your Public Records Act request from the 
Attorney General’s Office.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl  
 
Lauren Jandl  
Chief of Staff 






